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Message of support from Dartford's very
own Sir Mick Jagger

2020 has been a tough year for us all, and we’ve only got through it thanks to
the support of you our community.

As we approach the most challenging Christmas we’ve ever faced, we were
thrilled to receive a message of support from Dartford’s very own, Sir Mick
Jagger. As he’s said, we are here to provide special care when adults or
children living with life limited conditions in our community really need it,
and we will be doing so all throughout the holidays.



If you would like to make a festive donation to our Christmas appeal.
Thank You  

We are ellenor, a charity funded by the generosity of our local community,
offering the best care and support to families facing terminal illness in Kent.
We are the only charity in the county that provides hospice care for people of
all ages – babies, children and adults - and their families. This includes pain
and symptom relief, end of life care, respite, bereavement support and
emotional and spiritual care.

Our Children’s Hospice Care, formerly known as chYps, is provided in the
comfort of the family home and spans across North and West Kent and the
London Borough of Bexley. Adults living in Gravesham, Dartford and Swanley,
receive care in their place of choice, including their own homes, at our
Hospice in Gravesend and in local care homes. 
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